
Fox Hollies News 
Spring/Summer 2022 

We hope that this will show you some of the amazing things our young people 

did last term. As you can see, learning is a lot of fun! 

 

World Book Day 

This year each pathway 

focussed on a different Julia 

Donaldson book, doing 

activities relating to that. 

Pathway 1 looked at Room 

on the Broom and made 

some lovely hats, Pathway 2 looked at The 

Smartest Giant in town and made a beautiful 

display in the corridor, and Pathway 3 looked at 

The Snail and The Whale. We had some fantastic 

costumes from both staff and students!  

 

Log Cabin 

This week a new outdoor classroom has 

been built in the garden, providing a space 

for learning whatever the weather, and 

we look forward to making full use of this. 

 



Cadbury World 

Throughout last term, Pathway 2 learnt all about 

chocolate and went to Cadbury World where the 

students got to see where chocolate came from 

and how it is made. They were very pleased to go 

home with some samples! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our new trampoline 

The students came back after 

Christmas to find a new trampoline 

had been installed in the garden. 

This has proved really popular with 

students from all pathways. 

 

 

 

 



Circus Skills 

This year we’ve been having 

Circus Mash in every week 

teaching us all some circus skills. 

This has proved to be a lot 

of fun for the students, 

learning skills like how to 

spin plates and juggle. 

 

1D cinema trip 

1D went to the cinema to watch a film. They all enjoyed themselves 

and were a credit to Fox Hollies!  

Thrive 

Some of our Pathway 3 students have 

been improving their gardening skills by 

going to Thrive every Thursday.  

 

 



4M park trips 

Pathway 4 loved their trips to the park 

last term. 

   

 

 

 

Upcoming events….   

Fox Hollies has been given the unique opportunity to put on an Arts exhibition at the MAC 
(Midland Arts Centre) in the theatre area on Monday 27th, Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 
29th June as part of a project supported by the Arts and Culture section of the 
Commonwealth Games learning programme. 

The exhibition centres around the theme of building ‘Common ground’ and the aim of the 
project is to showcase arts created by our students in an inclusive format, celebrating their 
individuality and connecting with our local community. 

More information to follow….. 

And to our families celebrating Eid… 

 

 


